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1. Councilman Steve Lustro indicated that he met with the City Manager 

regarding the proposal. The feedback is that City personnel will 
prepare a scope of work that would be the most beneficial to the city 
as a starting point. After the Scope of Work is identified, we can 
expect assistance in crafting by-laws that will achieve that goal. 

 
2. The proposed Ordinance is placed on hold until the city provides 

more information. 
 

3. Fair Practices Political Commission has training online at fppc.ca.gov 
 
 


